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Memorandum  

  

To:  Envirobank Super Team Series Captains, Managers, Teams and Members  

From:  Don van Keimpema OAM – SLSNSW Director, Chair of Sport 

Date:  24th November, 2020 

Pages:  1 

Subject: Envirobank Super Surf Team Series – Round 2 Cancellation 

 
SLSNSW wishes to communicate that the 2nd round of the Envirobank Super Team Series will not be re-
scheduled.  
 
This difficult decision was made based on the overwhelming feedback received from the athlete survey 
which went out in early November and the lack of ability to find a date in the new year to run the postponed 
round which would be fair and inclusive of all stakeholders.  
 
SLSNSW is excited to deliver Round 3, which will be run as scheduled at Umina SLSC on Saturday 5 
December.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Don van Keimpema OAM 
Director – Chair of Surf Sports 

 


